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Thank you Mr. Vice-President.

Thank you to the representatives of UNDP and UNOSSC.

The Plurinational State of Bolivia would like to express a few words on behalf of the Group of 77
and China.
At the outset, I would like to thank you for convening this meeting to obtain views on the Secretary
General�s Report about the UN Office for South-South Cooperation.

The Group would like to reaffirm the importance of strengthening South-South cooperation
especially in the current International economic environment and reiterate their support for South-
South cooperation as a strategy to sustain the development efforts of developing countries and
also as a mean of enhancing their participation in the global economy.

The G77 and China would also like to reaffirm its position that the UN Office for South-South
Cooperation requires further strengthening, including the provision of additional resources for
coordinating its activities.

In this context, the Group looks forward to the UN Secretary General�s Report on measures to
strengthen the Office including the revision of the governance structure, secretariat support and
financial assistance which is of vital importance.

We, as a Group, will have a further common position about the issues that we would like to be
taken into account in the report.

Thank you.


